
 

W. G. Sanders Middle will have its 
virtual Honor Roll Program on 

December 9, 2020. 
All Principal’s Honor Roll Student 
Participants (A Honor Roll) will be 
contacted to submit a photo for 

this special ceremony. 

 

CHANGE IN DISTRICT CALENDAR STAR TESTING 

Wednesday, December 2, 2020 will be an early release 
day for students. Teachers will engage in professional 
development the second half of the day. Friday, 
Decomeber 4, 2020, which was designated as an early 
release day, will be a regular full day for students and 
staff.   

All students will take the second round of the 
STAR assessments beginning December 1st. The 
assessment gives us a student’s reading and math 
level and helps provide a standards-based 
intervention plan for academic improvement.  
Contact your child’s ELA or Math teacher if you do 
not know your child’s results from the first 
administration.  
 
Students who score at the reading intervention 
level in December will be removed from their 
related arts classes and placed in a reading 
support class. Please encourage your child to do 
his/her best on the STAR assessment.  

RICHLAND ONE TO HOLD VIRTUAL MAGNET FAIR 

On December 3rd from 5:30 pm - 7 pm, the district will 
showcase its outstanding magnet programs. For 

information, visit richlandone.org.  

TEXTBOOKS 

Parents, please contact Candi Wilson at 
candice.wilson@richlandone.org to make arrangements to 

sign for and pick up your child’s textbooks.  

BASKETBALL 

SEASON 

It’s basketball seaon!! Only 160 persons, including players, coaches, and cheerleaders will be allowed 
in the facility. No students will be allowed to enter or remain in the gym unless supervised by a 
parent or guardian. Come early, as seating will be extremely limited. All games start at 5:45 pm. 

Mon Nov 30th Home vs Hand  Wed Dec 9th @ St Andrews  Wed Dec 16th @ Hopkins 

Mon Dec 7th Home vs Perry  Mon Dec 14th @ Gibbes  Wed Jan 6th Home vs Alcorn 
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MR. DARREL DANEY  
Mr. Daney never dreamed that he would one day teach dance. His 

ambitions were to perform, choreograph dance, be a part of a 

professional dance company, and one day build his own studio. 

However, shortly after graduating from Coker Universiy, he was 

hired by the RL Dance Company and began offering private lessons 

to a student who was preparing for 2017 Special Olympics World 

Dance Competion. After a successful long journey with his student, 

he realized he wanted to make a difference in the lives of young 

children. We are so honored that he is making a difference with us, 

at W. G. Sanders Middle School. We love you, Mr. Daney! 
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